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At On Track, as usual, we’ve all been really busy this term!  We’ve been welcoming new students, had students 
complete a range of qualifications and had many fantastic experiences. Below are just a few highlights.

Staff and students have been working 
really hard to grow more produce in 

the new Kitchen Garden. We enjoyed 
trying some potatoes, carrots, onions, 

peas and lots more. A huge ‘Well Done’ 
to the students who helped!

The Sports 
Department have 
had a variety of 

activities offered this 
term off-site and in 

our own multi-
purpose court.

Trips
We’ve had trips to Belong Gaming 

Arena, Bowling, Laser Quest, 
Shakespeare’s Globe, The Natural 

History Museum and so much 
more!

Well done everyone for your work this year and thank you parents/carers for 
your continued support.

At the end of June, we said goodbye to some of our 
students at a BBQ. We did the best to brave the showers 
of rain. Well done for all you’ve achieved so far. We look 
forward to hearing how you’re getting on in the future 

and wish you all the best luck!

Some activities include: 
gym, climbing, horse-

riding, swimming, 
dodgeball, golf, football, 
basketball! They’ve all 

been building resilience 
and skills.

Collaboration within our school

Some students in DT and Art 
have been busy building an Orca 
World in Jo’s office. It’s looking 
lovely and it’s now a warm and 

welcoming space.


